

Barnes Farm Junior School



NEWSLETTER

Attendance 97.2%

Summer Menu Week 1 after half term

No 32 May 24th 2018

Click on

Stars of the Week 18th May 2018



6C Ayush Sahu

6MS Freya Howlett

Taylor Lucia 6S

Affan Hadi 5M

5V Millie Kingham

5C Tayen Davis

4P Isla Francis

Beatrice Bardell 45

4CK James Hall

Kajus Ziedelis 3SG

3HM Freddie Johnson

3B Finn Mulholland

me!

Fri 25th May Non-pupil Day 5

28/5 - 1/6Half term holiday

Wed 6th June Y6 IOW trip FAQ meeting 3.30pm

Key Dates

Fri 15th June **Sports Day**

Thurs 28th June Move-Up Morning + Display Evening

4th-5th July **Y6 Evening Productions**

Fri 6th July Summer Fete

Mon 9th July – 13th July Y6 IOW Residential trip

Mon 16th July Reports out to parents

Fri 20th July 9am Y6 Leavers Assembly

Fri 20th July Peter Pan Production

End of term

Non-Pupil Days 2018-2019

04/09/2018 29/10/2018 03/01/2019

> 04/01/2019 24/05/2019



Gardening club have been busy improving the planting around our school site





Schoolgames Update



Kwik Cricket

Here is a photo of our cricketers. They did the School proud this afternoon, winning 3 out of 4 matches and finishing 3rd out of 8 teams in a local Chelmsford competition. They worked very well as a team and never gave up. Their positive mindset was particularly evident when things weren't going to plan in the 3rd place play off: they dug deep, encouraged one another and pulled off a remarkable victory

Report by Mr Smart

Staff News

Mrs Grantham (Class 3SG) will expecting her second child in August. Congratulations to her and her family - she will be seeing Class 3SG through until the end of the Summer term.

Y5 Residential visit to Mersea



Many of the Y5 pupils completed a 3 day residential visit to the Essex Outdoors centre at East Mersea. The children were challenged to undertake a variety of activities such as climbing, caving, archery and aerial runway. They did fantastically well and entered into each activity with a great team spirit. The weather was fine for much of the visit too which helped. Thank you to the Essex Outdoors instructors and staff, our teaching staff who planned and led it, the parents who prepared and supported it, and finally the pupils who made it such a memorable experience.

Ross McTaggart - Headteacher



House Points - Weekly Cup update









Griffin 1
Phoenix 0
Pegasus 2
Dragon 3

Dragon are in the lead at the moment!





Fundraising update

NSPCC

We raised £564 for the NSPCC as a result of the Danceathon. Thank you to all those who supported the appeal.





